
 

 

          July 2016 

Dear Parents and Students, 

 

Welcome to first grade! I am very excited to have your child in my class this 

coming school year.  Thank you for entrusting your child’s learning experience 

with WVCS.  My hope and prayer for this school year is that God will guide us 

every step of the way through this new journey together.  

 

I hope you are enjoying your summer, and spending time making memories with 

your family.  I have been traveling on the weekends to San Diego, Santa Barbara, 

and soon we will take a trip to Yosemite.  In addition to traveling, I also enjoy 

reading, cooking for my family, hiking, and trying new restaurants.   

 

First grade is a year full of fun and learning. To make it a great year, I want to 

encourage each of you to read for at least 10 minutes a day, practice your math 

facts, and continue to work on IXL. 

 

I hope to see you and your child on August 15 for the All School Orientation.  

Most of your child’s school supplies will be provided by the office and delivered 

into our classroom. Please bring in the additional classroom supplies (listed below) 

in a bag with your child’s name on them to the All School Orientation. 

 

Sincerely, 

Doreen Boettcher 

 dboettcher@westvalleychristianschool.com.  
 

 

 

Additional Supplies for First Grade- 

 

1.       1 - 1 inch binder with a clear cover 

2.       2 boxes of tissues 

3.       2 rolls of paper towels 

4.       1 package of baby wipes 

5.       1 large container of disinfectant wipes 

6. 1 package of paper plates, bowls, spoons 

and forks 

7. Individual 4x6 photo of your child 

8. 4x6 current family photo 
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